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Dear Committee Members: 

 

The Bill SB 301 with the proposed amendment that allows much heavier watercraft in 

the Newberg Pool is very disturbing. Please don't capitulate to the manufacturers and 

small group of users who will degrade the recreational and environmental quality of 

this section of the Willamette River by using these wake boats. With increased 

awareness of the downside of motorized recreation in sensitive areas a line must be 

drawn to preserve habitats and opportunities for quiet enjoyment by the majority of 

citizens. 

 

Please vote 'NO' on SB 301 and the amendment! 

 

Lorraine Anderson 

Corvallis OR 


